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~ FORESTHILL FRIENDSHIP CLUB RECIPES |

FRESH APPLE CAKE

Schools have now opened for the fall semester, so apple season

is also upon the folks in Foresthill. The recipe submitted by Louise
McCullers for Fresh Apple Cake may make a great after school treat.
Louise’s recipe appeared in Favorite Recipes Todd Valley Friend- .
: ship Club published in 1977. : ‘
~ 11/2 cups Sugar
. - 2Eggs .
% cup Salad Oil
1 %2 cups Flour
1 teaspoon Baking Soda
~ Y2teaspoon Sait ;
~ Y2cup Nuts -
1 tablespoon Vanilla ;
- 2 small boxes Raisins (3/4 cup)
3 cooking Apples peeled and grated.
Lo Ya cup Sugar
~ Y2cup Nuts
- %2 cup Coconut

~ Cream together1 1/2 cups sugar. 2 eggs, and salad oil in a bowl.
 Now sift together in another bowl, 1 % cups flour, baking soda,
o » - and sait. e ‘ .
Combine the 2 bowls and add 1/2 cup nuts, vanilla, raisins, and
o oo o grated apples,. ; L
Mix well, but do not beat. Pour into a well-greased and floured
e o 9x13 x 2-inch pan.
~ Make topping now by combining last 3 ingredients: sugar, nuts,
i ‘and coconut, Sprinkle on top of cake batter. »

Bake at 350 degrees for 40 minutes. Let cool in pan and cutinto |

squares. Enjoy!

The Foresthill Friendship Club is comprised of community minded
women who enjoy doing service projects for our Foresthill’s neigh-
bors and community needs. Stop by our new Senior Center on the

second and fourth Saturday of each month from 10:30am to 1:30pm,
- at the Fire Association Administration meeting room, 24320 For-
esthill Road, Foresthill (next to Brew Masters). It is fun, free and
has snacks. Get your blood pressure checked, play cards with new
friends, even an opportunity to learn how to crochet. Great seniors
to get to know in our community. Come check it out.

- The Friendship Club members enjoy getting together for lun-
cheons on the 2nd Tuesdays each month. Please come join us. See
~ ~_our web page for more information.
www.foresthillfriendshipclub.org
‘ __ Article submitted by, .
Linda Smith, Foresthill Friendship Club




